
 

1 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Press release, May 3 2010 
(post closing) 

 

 

 

 

The final audit of Clasquin Italy accounts carried out by the company auditors revealed that 

it is necessary to set aside an additional provision in view of unrecorded or erroneously 

recorded expenses. 

This additional provision of €500,000 is recorded in the branch accounts for the year ended 

December 31, 2009. 

 

The inclusion of this provision results in an adjustment to the fall in Clasquin SA consolidated 

income as published on March 23, 2010.  

A meeting of the Board of Directors is to be held on Friday May 07, 2010, with the purpose 

of preparing a new financial statement; the company will then announce the final 

consolidated income for the year, taking into account this additional provision, and publish 

its annual accounts for 2009 on line. 

The General Meeting originally planned for June 15, 2010 will now take place on June 22, 

2010. The dividend announced previously remains unaffected. 

 

 

Clasquin is an air and sea freight forwarding and overseas logistics specialist. 

The Group designs and manages the entire overseas transport and logistics chain, organising and coordinating 

the flow of client shipments between France and the rest of the world, and more specifically to and from Asia-

Pacific and the United States.  
Its shares are listed on Alternext Paris, ISIN FR0004152882, Reuters ALCLA.PA, Bloomberg ALCLA FP.  
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